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The Region 6 Ohio Personal Responsibility Education Program (PREP) Coalition 

meeting has been rescheduled to Wednesday, November 28, 2018 from 10:00 

AM-12:00 PM at the Ken Weber Community Campus at Goodwill 408 9th St. 

S.W. Canton, Ohio 44707.  The meeting will include a training titled Kids, 

Technology and the Law by Jacob Morgan, Assistant Court Administrator, Stark 

County Family Court, Canton, OH. 

Please reference the attached Ohio PREP Coalition Meeting Invitation for more 

information. Seating is limited.  RSVP your attendance today!  Lunch will be on 

your own. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting/training. 

 

http://www.cantonhealth.org/


  

Ohio PREP 

Personal Responsibility Education Program 

  

Region 6 Coalition Meeting Invitation 

  

Kids, Technology and the Law 

Presented by: Jacob Morgan, Assistant Court Administrator 

Presentation Highlights: 

     Jessica Logan Act 

     The Internet and the Law 

     Setting Boundaries 

     How to Stay Involved with Youth 

     Communication Tips 

     Electronic Management  

Jacob Morgan has been employed with the Stark County Family Court since 2006.  He was hired as a Pretrial Release Officer, and has 

held the position of Assistant Court Administrator for the past two years.  Prior to this, he was IT Director working with Judge Hall to 

develop a diversion and educational program for juveniles charged with Internet related offenses.  When this program was rolled out, 

Stark County was one of three counties that had a program of this nature. 

Wednesday, November 28, 2018 

10:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m. 
 

Ken Weber Community Campus at Goodwill 

408 9th St. S.W. 

Canton, Ohio 44707 
 

 

Lunch on your own 

The Ohio PREP Region 6 quarterly coalition meeting will immediately follow the presentation. 

Kelli Trenger 
PREP Program Manager 
Canton City Public Health 

Molly Malloy, RN 
PREP Coordinator/Trainer 
Canton City Public Health 

Frank Catrone, RN 
PREP Trainer 
Canton City Public Health 

Seating is limited 

RSVP by Tuesday, November 20, 2018 

Molly Malloy at mmalloy@cantonhealth.org or 330-489-3322 

Ohio PREP is funded by The Department of Health and Human Services, Administration on Children, Youth and Families (ACYF), Family and Youth Service Bureau (FYSB) and administered by 

the Ohio Department of Youth Services in partnership with The Ohio Department of Health and The Ohio Department of Job and Family Services.  

mailto:mmalloy@cantonhealth.org

